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Dear Fellow Citizens of Hallsville,
     I am honored to be your new Mayor. It is with immense pride and a
profound sense of responsibility that I step into this position, ready to serve
our community with all my heart and experience.
     Having spent the better part of my life right here in Hallsville, I have
witnessed our town’s evolution firsthand.  As a CPA with nearly three 

decades of experience in finance, I have developed a keen understanding of budgeting,
resource management, financial planning, and strategic decision-making. I currently serve as
the Chief Financial Officer (CFO) for Missouri Electric Cooperatives in Jefferson City. My prior
experience in both public and private accounting has equipped me with the skills and insights
necessary to navigate complex fiscal challenges.
     But beyond my professional endeavors, my roots run deep in Hallsville. My parents, Larry
and Karen Moore, chose our town in which to raise their children over fifty years ago. I am a
proud graduate of our local schools and the University of Missouri - Columbia. My husband,
Chris, is a local home builder and realtor, and we have four wonderful adult children who
continue to make us proud every day.
     My passion for our town's success is unwavering. I am committed to identifying new revenue
opportunities, managing our resources wisely, and making decisions that prioritize the well-
being of our residents. I believe in a Hallsville that flourishes while retaining its unique charm
and sense of community.
     As I begin this journey as your Mayor, I ask for your support, your ideas, and your trust.
Together, let's work towards a future where Hallsville shines brighter than ever before.
With warmest regards,
Kate Boatright

Consumer Confidence ReportConsumer Confidence Report
The 2023 Water Quality Report (Consumer Confidence Report) for Hallsville is available for review at
www.dnr.mo.gov/ccr/MO3010340.pdf, at www.Hallsvillemo.org and at City Hall.  If you would like to
receive a paper copy, please call City Hall at 573-696-3885 or stop by City Hall at 202 Hwy 124-E during
normal business hours.

Understanding the Quality of your Drinking Water
Consumer Confidence Reports (CCRs), also known as water quality reports or drinking water quality
reports, provide you with important information about the quality of your drinking water. The U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requires every community water supplier to provide a CCR to its
customers.  Community water suppliers must provide CCRs to their customers by mail or online. 
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https://www.epa.gov/ccr/consumer-confidence-report-rule-and-rule-history-water-systems
https://ofmpub.epa.gov/apex/safewater/f?p=ccr_wyl:102


June 8th: Secure your spot on the City Wide Garage Sale map! Hurry, sign up by Thursday, June 6th at
Noon. Contact City Hall at 573-696-3885, shoot an email to cityhall@hallsvillemo.org, or swing by City
Hall at 202 Hwy 124-E. Spill the beans on your name, address, garage sale dates, kick-off time, and a sneak
peek of goodies to lure in the bargain-hunters! 🏡🛍️ Ribbon cutting at Farmer’s Market by Hallsville Area
Chamber of Commerce at 7:45 a.m.

June 13th - 15th: Brace yourself for the Hallsville Fun Fest! Get ready to join the Hallsville Go-Getters 4-H
Club on Thursday, June 13th, Friday, June 14th, and Saturday, June 15th. It's OPEN TO ALL at the
Hallsville Fairgrounds, 500 E Hwy OO in Hallsville, MO. Keep your eyes on their Facebook page for all the
juicy deets at Hallsville Community’s Go-Getters Gazette.

June 22nd: Movie night under the stars! The show kicks off at 8:45 p.m. Enjoy free popcorn and water
courtesy of the Grow Hallsville Parks Foundation. Stay tuned for the movie reveal soon. Check out the
Foundation’s Facebook page Grow Hallsville Parks Foundation for updates! 🎥🍿💫

Police Foundation of HallsvillePolice Foundation of Hallsville

June 3rd:  Special Board of Aldermen Budget Work Session Meeting.
June 5th: Storm Siren Testing at high noon!
June 10th: Time to face the music as autopay accounts get a City bill zap.
June 10th: The Board of Aldermen are gathering at 7:00 p.m. 
June 11th: Heads up! A sneaky 5% penalty is tiptoeing towards overdue water
bills.
June 19th: City Hall is taking a breather to celebrate Juneteenth.
June 21st: Danger alert! A $35 non-payment fee is creeping closer, with water
suspension looming on June 24th.

June 2024
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Grow Hallsville Parks FoundationGrow Hallsville Parks Foundation
The Grow Hallsville Parks Foundation extends a big sorry for any inconvenience with
rescheduling the 2nd Party in the Park due to rainy patio delays and unfinished electric work.
But fret not! Mark your calendars for the new date - Saturday, September 17th!  The line up of
events and times will be similar.  Watch Facebook!
     

The Hallsville Police Foundation is on a mission to gather some dough for the Veterans
Memorial at Tribble Park. Kicking things off is the 4th Annual Brews & BBQ bash on September
28th! Snag a table for six at $200 or grab a solo spot for $40. Your ticket includes a lip-
smacking BBQ feast from Como Smoke and Fire, music, a chance at thrilling raffles, live and
silent auctions, the money machine, a lucky door prize, and a whole lot of fun and laughter!

Get ready to lace up your sneakers for the Police Foundation of
Hallsville's very first Run with the Cops 5K on October 12, 2024!
Snag a free tee by signing up before September 23rd. Scan the
QR code and register online or swing by City Hall for a
registration form. It's $35.00 for grown-ups and just $10.00 for
the kiddos (12 and under). All funds raised will support the
Veterans Memorial. Let's run, have fun, and make a difference!


